
From: Glenn Mitchell 
Sent: Wednesday, 26 October 2016 4:58 p.m.
To: Leeza.Becroft@beca.com
Cc: Kristy Rusher
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 563581
 
Leeza, thank you for your enquiry. The majority of hazard analysis we have for the city is from
 reports commissioned by the Otago Regional Council, in particular the 2007 NIWA report you
 mention.
 
As a couple of potentially high risk communities in Dunedin were absent from that report, we
 commissioned NIWA to undertake an additional tsunami analysis for Aramoana and Harrington
 Point which I attach.
 
The Otago Regional Council reports are available online at http://www.orc.govt.nz/Information-
and-Services/Natural-Hazards/hazards/Tsunami/ . In addition the Ministry of Civil Defence
 Emergency Management hold research information at http://www.civildefence.govt.nz/cdem-
sector/cdem-research-/mcdem-research-projects-and-resources/
 
Note that the studies to date indicate minimal risk for the central city area, but smaller coastal
 communities are at some risk. If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to
 contact me directly. My DDI is 03 474 3114.
 
Regards
 
Glenn Mitchell
Emergency Management Officer, Training and Readiness
Dunedin City Council
 
Level C, 54 Moray Place; P.O. Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone: 03 477 4000; Fax 03 477 7997
Email: glenn.mitchell@dcc.govt.nz
 
www.dunedin.govt.nz
twitter.com/@DnEmergency
facebook.com/DnEmergency
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